From

Director General Higher Education, Haryana
Shiksha Sadan, Sector-5,

Panchkula.
To
All the Principals of Govt. Colleges of Haryana
Memo No. 21/31-2020ME(3) S
Dated Panchkula, the pb£— 2 — 2«
Subjec: : Updation of MIS Porta} vegarding non-icaching staff working in Govt. Colleges.
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Kindly refer to the subject cited above.

W/DGHE has desired to have the information regarding Non-teaching staff working
in Govt. Colleges of the state.

You are therefore, requested to update the information regarding non-teaching staff
posted/engaged/re-employed in your college. This infonnaiion may also be sent to this office on E-

mail address hechryme@gmail.com tomorrow i.e. 07.02.2020 positively till 10:30 am.

Superintendent M.E,
for Director General Higher Education

Haryana, Panchkula
EndstNo. FEvew ~Hsszana, Panchkula ~2—2=20

A copy of the above is forwarded to the following for information and necessary
action :-

/]/. DD Co-ordination. It is informed that Principals have been requested to update the MIS
Portal. This information will be provided tomorrow after lunch. It is also informed that the
engagement of non-teaching employees under Part-I and Part-II of Outsourcing Policy is
done as per instructions issued by Chief Secretary from time to time.

2. Incharge IT Cell. It is requested that column may be updated/created on MIS Portal regarding
non-teaching staff so that the information desiz~d as above riay be provided by the

Principals.
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Supermtcnd:.nt M.E.
for Director General Higher Education
aryana, Panchkula



